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For Moyer & Sons Moving & Storage the safety of our employees and our clients continues to be our 

utmost priority.  We are updating our guidelines to keep in line with current Federal, State, and Local 

recommendations. 

In our workplace, Moyer & Sons will keep our current COVID-19 protocols by equipping all our offices 

and vehicles with disinfectant wipes, hand sanitizers, and facial masks available for each employee.  

Updated Operational Procedures (effective 5/2022) PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

• If you feel more comfortable with Moyer & Sons employees using face coverings during your 

move, please request that prior to moving day.  

• During the entire move process Moyer & Sons Employees are prepared to do much of their 

interaction with customers through phone calls, text, and/or virtually (ex. FaceTime, Skype, or 

Facebook Messenger Video).  This includes estimates, walk throughs, and any questions you 

may have. 

• On-site & virtual Free Estimates are available. 

Please remember that many of our staff are regularly present in communities that are overly 

susceptible to the COVID-19 variants, so many of our updated business regulations may be a bit more 

cautious than government guidelines.   

We recognize this situation will change periodically and Moyer & Sons will be dealing with any specific 

move related issues immediately and on a case-by-case basis. We will continue to monitor how this 

issue is being handled and will continue to provide updates via email, website and social media. Moyer 

& Sons remains committed to providing the superior service and support that you have come to rely on.  

Please feel free to reach out to the Moyer & Sons team with any questions and/or concerns you may 

have about your move with Moyer & Sons Moving & Storage. 

Regards, 

Moyer & Sons Moving & Storage 


